
 

Holland Massachusetts Board of Health 
Meeting Date: October 16, 2001 

Members in attendance: Sally Blais, John Robbins, Dave Kowalski, Tom Baltazar 
Meeting Opened: 7:30PM 
Meeting Closed: 9:30PM 

 
Sally motioned, John seconded – Meeting Opened 7:30PM 
 
Minutes of previus meeting read and accepted as written. 
 
Helen Kreiger – 34 Lake Shore Drive, brought in plan for new septic system.  Plan will be 
submitted to Arthur Quinn for review.  If approved Mr. Cromack must be advised as an abutter 
and a public hearing will be held. 
 
George and Nancy Gally – 2 Roberts Park Road – Upgrade to year round dwelling.  Gallys 
presented sight plan from Slims as requested in a prior meeting.  Sight plan was satisfactory 
and John signed Gally’s procedure sheet. 
 
Josh Cottone – 14 Bennett Lane – 17A 13-1 New construction septic plan approval and well 
permit.  – Plan reviewed by Arthur Quinn with a few problems which must be corrected before 
plan can bee accepted. 
 
Leigh Joseph – 24 Evelyn Drive came in to complain about Sean O’Brian residing at 28 Evelyn 
Drive.  Septic breakout in drive starting to leach onto her property.  BOH will check it out. 
 
Mr. Malinosky – 3 Wall Street – Anna Mae Davis & sister  & Jean Yurkevicius (Charlton Well) 
came in for well permit.  At previous meeting Mr. Malinosky was asked to bring in a plan 
showing location of neighbors wells and septics drawn by authorized agent.  Mr. Malinosky 
presented plan showing locations of wells and septics as determined by Slim’s.  Mr. Malinosky 
was issued well-permit 101601-1. 
 
Dave motioned, John seconded - Meeting adjourned 9:30PM. 
 


